Barcelona 18 May 1962

Mr. Thacker

Deputy Director, U.S. Navy
Research Contraects Program
London

Dear Mr. Thacker,

Thank you for your kind letters of the 2 inst (your ref:
121:RPT:smy 3920/1 Ser 1887¥.

I was very sorry indeed to learn that Commanders Heidt
is still not sufficiently recovered to be able to visit me: Please
give him my kindest regards and best wishes for his speedy recovery.

I duly received the check corresponding to my 3 invoice
(1 January - 31 Mareh 1962), For which thank you very much.

I was most agreably surprised to receive your personal
letter in Spanish. I must certainly congratulate you on your krawwmi=m
knowledge of our language, and I hope you will soon have an opportu-
nity of visiting me here and moking some practice with me.

Wigh many thanks also for the kind sentiments expressed

I am,

yours sincerely

P.S. Como le digd a Vd. en ingles deseo que muy pronto pueda visitar-
me en Espana y charlar en esta lengua que Vde. demuestra,conocer per-
fectamente. NTI1.BCCOLY (e D

Muy atentamente le saluda
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